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6. LONG TERM COUNCIL COMMUNITY PLAN (LTCCP) 
 
 At the Strategy and Finance Committee meeting on 14 April 2003 a report on the Outcomes 

Statement for the 2004/05 LTCCP was considered.  This report will be considered by the Council on 
24 April 2003.  The following is the final paragraph of the report and the relevant recommendation to 
the Council: 

 
 The timeframes are such that by the time the 2004 LTCCP is adopted in June next year we will need 

to have those engagement processes “ready to roll”.  It is therefore important that while the 2004 
LTCCP will be the priority for staff and elected member effort over the next few months, that 
preliminary work is also done to design the frameworks which will be used for the collaboration and 
engagement process leading on to the 2006 Plan.  Given the pending dissolution of the Consultation 
and Communication Special Committee it is recommended that the terms of reference of the 
Community Plans Special Committee be widened for this purpose. 

 
 (a) That the Community Plans Special Committee develop a framework for engagement with other 

bodies, particularly public agencies, and in collaboration with them with the community at large 
for the 2006 LTCCP.   

 
 (b) That this framework cover social, cultural, economic, and environmental outcomes and be 

considered at a joint seminar with the Strategy and Finance Committee in April 2004 and 
reported to the Council in May 2004. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


